
Subject:	LOS	ANGELES	COUNTY	PEACE	OFFICERS'	MEMORIAL	MAY	23,	2018
From:	"Thistle,	Robin	M."	<RMThistl@lasd.org>
Date:	5/10/18,	10:11	AM
To:	CC	Managers

Contract	Law	Enforcement	Bureau	would	like	to	cordially	invite	you	to	commemorate	the	peace	officers	who	made	the	
ultimate	sacrifice	while	serving	the	residents	of	Los	Angeles	County.

To	RSVP	for	this	event	please	call	the	Sheriff’s	Information	Bureau	Executive	Projects	Team	at	(213)	229-1704	or	email	
them	at		SIBEPT@lasd.org	<mailto:SIBEPT@lasd.org>		.

	

	

Sergeant	Robin	M.	Thistle

Contract	Law	Enforcement	Bureau	

Hall	of	Justice	,	7th	Floor	

211	W.	Temple	Street	Los	Angeles	90012

W:	(213)	229-1631

Fax	:	(323)	415-2570

RMThistl@lasd.org	<mailto:RMThistl@lasd.org>	

	

	

						

					Being	honored:	

	

*		Recently	Fallen			*	

	

Deputy	Steven	E.	Belanger

Los	Angeles	County	Sheriff’s	Department

E.O.W.	2/6/2018

	

	

*		Fallen	In	the	Past		*

	

Officer	Murray	F.	Olsen

Los	Angeles	County	Department	of	Hospitals

E.O.W.	3/9/1975

	

Policeman	Frank	L.	Coe

Los	Angeles	Police	Department

E.O.W.		2/11/1921

	

Motorcycle	Officer	Louis	Allinson
Los	Angeles	County	Sheriff’s	Department
E.O.W.	3/27/1915

Deputy	City	Marshal	Maurice	W.	Halleran
Vernon	Police	Department
E.O.W.	11/15/1913
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